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18th March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Families, 
 
As a school, we recognise how important school dinners are to some families and in the event of school 
closure we want to ensure that we are prepared to support those children and families who are most in 
need. At this stage we are asking all our families with children eligible for Free School Meals to indicate 
below whether they would be in need of a lunch for their child/ren in the event of closure. This includes 
children in receipt of universal school meals in Reception, Year One and Year Two, and those children who 
are older and are currently in receipt of FSM (based on income).  
 
We are at present trying to see how we can make this happen and at present are exploring three 
possibilities: 
 

 Liaising with local cafés to see if they would be able to provide a lunch to be picked up. 

 Looking at making lunches as staff and potentially delivering these as required or arranging a pick 

up point. 

 

If you feel that this would be something that would help you, please call school 01531 650340 by Friday 
20th March.   
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Laura Hankins and Sue Thornley 
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